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Ms. Nina Bell
Nuclear Information and Resource Service
1346 Connecticut Avenue, NW, 4th Floor IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 10 F01A-84-341

Dear Ms. Bell:

This is in further response to your letter dated June 28, 1984, in which
you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (F0IA), two
categories of documents regarding an all.egation concerning a
circumferential crack ten inches long in the valve body of the B
recirculation system pump suction valve z.t the Limerick plant.

We have concluded our search for documents subject to your request and
located one additional document, as identified belew, which will be
placed in the NRC's Public Document Room. The document will be filed in
folder FOIA-84-541 under your name.

A18. 5/8/84 Handwritten Note re: Allegation
RI-84-A-0055(Liuerick)(1page)

This completes action on your request.

Sincerely,

J. . Felton, Director

Division of Ruels and Records
Office of Administration
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